Superintendent of Documents, Government Printing Office, Division of Public Documents, Washington, D. C.

Dear Sir:

On January 18, 1943, our Department of Physical Education sent through a requisition for 188 copies of the bulletin "Physical Fitness Through Physical Education for the Victory Corps", at 25¢ per copy less 25% discount.

Your invoice on this order has been received by us, but to date there has been no delivery of these booklets. We would appreciate it if you will kindly check on this order for us.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.